Hello, this is Dave and Deanne Labutte ’ ' #f WL / 5
- writing to you to see if you have any

concerns regarding the existing height of the
new ADU that was built on the property of
250 Seymour st, If you do not have any
issues or concerns could you please sign

below with your address to show that you are

Supportive of the height the building is at
carvently,

Sincere thanks A
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